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 Note that a grade of C- with a professor of one class, could be a grade of C with a 
different professor, depending on their grading scheme.  Departments with higher 
prerequisite requirements can adjust their grading schemes to compensate.  

   
 Another loophole would be for a student to re-take a pre-requisite class at a 

community college and transfer a better grade to UNC to get into next level class. 
Registrar’s Office will have to manually monitor student S/U registrations and 
applications as well as historic credits (labor intensive). 

 Registrar’s Office would like to offer an impact statement prior to launch due to 
work intensity of S/U grading option.  

 Codification made suggestions to the area of catalog language on computing GPA, 
which only needs the addition of an S-.  Decided to leave original language for 
now, and take up improving language at a later date. 

MOTION: 
   Accept modified policy and send to Senate (Parker, Benedict second) 
   Approved unanimously by voice vote.  
     
 
New Business  

• Discuss Distinction between Department and a School – not discussed  
• Admissions Policy Changes – not discussed   

 
Comments to the Good of the Order  
 
Adjournment  
 The meeting was adjourned @ 3:48pm. 
 
 
 
Oscar Levin          Nina Phillips 
Chair           Recording Secretary  


